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January 15, 2013 
 
 
TO: Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent of Schools 
 Board Members 
 
FROM: Susan McCole 
 Assistant Superintendent of Finance 
 
RE: Reallocation of 2009 Certificates of Participation 
 

 
The first phase of construction on Jay High has been completed and the 2009 COPS issue used to fund the project 
has funds remaining.  With your approval, these funds can be used for Phase II of the construction.  Phase II would 
include the demolition of the old building 1, construction of a new kitchen and cafeteria, new band room, and a new 
choral room.  Your approval of the remaining 2009 COPS funds from Phase I to cover the cost of Phase II is very 
much appreciated. 
 
Resolution documents will be forth coming.   


